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RABBI RONALD KLOTZ
Director

September 19, 1880

Rabbi William Leffler
124 North Ashland Avenue
Lexington, Kentucky 40502

Dear Rabbi Leffler:

The entire camp family wishes to extend to you its
heartfelt thanks for your most generous contribution
to the Goldman Union Camp Institute Development Fund.
It is support like yours which enables us to provide
the high quality Judaic programming so needed by our
youngsters.

Your contribution links you in a very direct way with
the education of future generations of Reform Jews.

Through the development of our facilities, we hope to
be able to better provide for our campers and also to

become a dynamic Jewish center for this area throughout
the year.

Once again, thank you for youwr support and participation
in the realization of many dreams.

Sincerely,

%w,% @

Ronald Klotz,
Director

Ttwack, Chairman
CI Development Fund
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